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To whom it may concern,

As a mother and free human being and resident of Oregon, I DO NOT SUPPORT HB3063.
Vaccines are not a one size fits all medical procedure that poses zero risk. In fact, there is far
more risk in vaccinating my children then there is risk in the sickness/disease(s) for which
they are vaccinated. Medical freedom is of utmost importance and freedom of choice in our
own lives and families and over our bodies is a freedom that should be defended to the death.
You all are supposed to be public servants, PROTECTING our freedoms and constitutional
rights NOT taking them away. 

These laws, even if passed, will do nothing other than further divide people. I will NEVER
vaccinate my children until there is a vaccine that is PROVEN safe and effective. I know that
this is about numbers and dollar signs for most of you but my children’s well being and safety
is NOT a number and is not about money to me. It is about actually doing what is right and
safe and no one will force me to do anything that could possibly jeopardize their health.

If the end goal is truly healthier kids and populations then pass laws demanding safety studies,
hold the pharmaceutical companies and vaccine makers financially liable again, and have
undeniable science that proves the safety of said vaccines. 

Antonia
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